
Sent: Tuesday, 07 February 2006 16:37 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/592/AE - Change Request Number - 13694 - IFA Contracts 

Dear Colleague, 

Change 13694 was discussed at December's UK Link Committee meeting and placed on the 
implementation plan for the June 2006 release. 

The purpose of this communication is to give notification that this change will no longer form part 
of this implementation. 

Regards 

 

Andy Earnshaw 

Project Leader 

Business Projects 

xoserve 

Andrew.Earnshaw@xoserve.com 

Ext: 0121 713 5721 


